MISSION PERMANENTE
DE LA REPUBLIQUE DU
BELARUS AUPRES DE
L'OFFICE DES NATIONS UNIES
ET DES AUTRES
ORGANISATIONS
INTERNATIONALES A GENEVE

Ne_ CRAR/TRIZ.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Belarus to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its
compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for
IHuman Rights and has the honour to inform that the following delegation will
take part in the meeting on 28 October 2016 of the 65" session of
the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women to present
the eighth periodic report the Republic of Belarus:

1. H.E. Ms. Marianna SHCHOTKINA — Member of the Council of the
Republic of the National Assembly of the Republic of Belarus,
Chairperson of the National Council on Gender Policy under the Council
of Ministers (Head of the delegation);

2. HEE. Mr. Yury AMBRAZEVICH — Ambassador, Permanent Representative
in Geneva;
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. Ms. Zhana BATURYTSKAYA — llead, Division of Sentences Execution,
Department for the Execution of Judgments, Ministry of Internal Affairs;

4. Ms. Alena BOHDAN — Head, Main Department of the Organization of
Medical Assistance, Ministry of Health;

5. Ms. Inna VASILEVSKAY A — Counsellor, Permanent Mission in Geneva;

6. Mr. Aleh KARAZEI -  Deputy Head, Main Department of Law
Enforcement, Public Safety Police and Crime Prevention, Ministry of Internal
Affairs;

7. Ms. Elena KUKHAREVICH — Deputy Chairperson, National Statistical
Committee;

Office of the United Nations
High Commissioner for Human Rights

Geneva



(8]

8. Ms. Vera LABKOVICII — Iead, Population, Gender and Family Policy
Division, Ministry of Labour and Social Protection;

9. Ms. Nadzeya MAUCHUN - Deputy  Head, Department on Legal
Regulation of State Social Activity, Main Department of Lawmaking in
State Development, Ministry of Justice;

10. Mr. Alexander OPIMAKI — Deputy  Permanent Representative in
Geneva;

11.Mr. Andrei TARANDA — Deputy Head, Department of Global Policy
and Humanitarian Cooperation, Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

The Permanent Mission of Belarus kindly requests the assistance of

the Office in accreditation of the members of the delegation and in providing
them with the identification badges.

The members of the delegation shall apply for the entry visas to
Switzerland to the Embassy of Hungary in Belarus therefore it would be highly

appreciated if the Office could send a visa support letter to the Embassy of
Hungary to facilitate procedures for issuing visas.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Belarus avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Office the assurances of its highest consideration.

; Geneva, 11 October 2016



